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February 16 was the first day of a 10-day Divine Principle workshop being held in Ukraine.  

 

Five new guests -- four brothers and one sister -- came to our training center from the cities of Kyiv, 

Kharkiv, Dnipro and Chernigiv.  

 

The mother of one of our members also joined the workshop.  

 

We sincerely hope that all the participants will decide to join the New World Educational Team program 

for one year after the workshop. 

 

 


